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CROWN
Media Statement

CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON INCIDENT AT CROWN PERTH

30 October 2023 - We can confirm police responded to an incident at Crown Towers Perth earlier today.
Our team are assisting WA Police with their investigation, and we are supporting our team members.
Any further enquiries should be directed to WA Police.

* Please attribute statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson
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For more information, please contact:

Crown Resorts Communications
communications@crownresorts.com.au
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